
 
 

 

 
 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
A Public Hearing will be held by the Winsted City Council on 
Tuesday, May 15, 2018 at 6:00 P.M. in the Council Chambers at City 
Hall, 201-1st Street North, Winsted, Minnesota, to consider 
amendments to Chapter Twelve (12), Section 1201 of the City of 
Winsted Liquor Ordinance. 
 
If you would like to make comment but will be unable to attend the 
hearing, you may do so by writing the City Administrator, Mr. Dan 
Tienter, City of Winsted, Post Office Box 126, Winsted, Minnesota 
55395. 
 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Amanda Zeidler 
 
Amanda Zeidler 
Deputy City Clerk 
 
 
 
 


